
 

 

Resident Service Committee Meeting 

Thursday August 12, 2010 

Crescent Halls 

12:00pm 

 

 
 

The Public Housing Resident Service Meeting was held on Thursday, August 12, 2010 in 

the Crescent Hall Community Rooms.  There were 15 residents, three community 

members, and a staff person present. 

  

Concerns:   One resident from South First Street stated she has holes in her wall for over 

two years.  Staff came in her home without a notice and took pictures but still the work 

order has not been taken care of. 

 

One resident felt that Crescent Hall Residents are coming together. 

 

Paul Vaughan from PHAR spoke about Redevelopment and it looks like the first property 

to be developed will be Levy.  Crescent Halls will be the second site to be developed. 

He encourages residents to attend the next Housing Authority Board meeting on Monday, 

August 23
rd

 at 7PM. 

 

Residents request that flyers go out to inform them when the redevelopment meetings are 

held. 

 

PHAR will hold an election for new officers they will know who the officers are in 

October ’10. 

 

PHAR is taken applications for their new intern program.  This is a training program 

there are 12 slots and the deadline to apply is August 23
rd

 by 5PM. 

 

CRHA and PVCC are trying to put another training program together for our residents.  

There might be 20 slots for this program.    

 

Mr. Overy Johnson won the door prize. 

 

Adjourn: 1:30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 


